Rizzieri AVEDA School

8200 Town Center Blvd. | Voorhees, NJ 08043 856-988-8600 | fax 856-983-1680



Important Announcement Closure/Spring Break

On behalf of Rizzieri Aveda School I am writing to update all students, parents and guardians on our preparations as concerns about COVID-19 (coronavirus) continue to escalate. We will continue to closely track and monitor related events both globally and in our region. We are monitoring the latest news from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), New Jersey Department of Health (DOH) and the World Health Organization (WHO) as well as engaging with the State Board of Cosmetology.

The Rizzieri Aveda School staff will be participating in a planning and strategy meeting Monday, March 16th to prepare for learning and distance education should the school remain closed after the Spring break week. The Directors at Rizzieri Aveda School will communicate information and any changes as soon as possible via email and social media. Please note that this decision was not made lightly, we truly feel that this is the best decision for our students, staff and guests amidst the rising concern of COVID-19.

Students will be dismissed at the end of the day Friday, March 13, 2020. School will resume on Monday, March 23rd or until further notice is given.

Please be advised that our Admissions and Financial Aid departments will remain open during this closure. Please contact 856.552.2270 for information about upcoming starts and current appointments.

The message remains clear from public health officials for everyone to be diligent in their hygiene practices and for sick individuals to remain at home.

The safety and wellbeing of our students, staff and guests remains the top priority of the Rizzieri Aveda School. Thank you for your continued support.

Rizzieri Aveda School

